COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT

For the meeting of: 1/10/2023

File #: 22-1774

To: Board of Supervisors
From: Supervisor Rex Bohn

Agenda Section:  Consent

SUBJECT:
Letter of Appreciation to Alan Bongio for his Service on the Humboldt County Planning Commission
(Supervisor Rex Bohn)

RECOMMENDATION(S):
That the Board of Supervisors:
1. Authorize the Chair to sign the letter of appreciation.

SOURCE OF FUNDING:
General Fund

DISCUSSION:

The Board of Supervisors has been notified that Planning Commission Alan Bongio who represents the
First District is stepping down from service to pursue more time with family and focus on his current
employment. The Board would like to thank Mr. Bongio for his 10 years of service to the Planning
Commission and for his commitment to serve the citizens of Humboldt.

FINANCIAL IMPACT:
There is no financial impact on this letter of appreciation.

STRATEGIC FRAMEWORK:
This action supports your Board’s Strategic Framework by providing community-appropriate levels of
service

OTHER AGENCY INVOLVEMENT:
None

ALTERNATIVES TO STAFF RECOMMENDATIONS:
None

ATTACHMENTS:
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PREVIOUS ACTION/REFERRAL:

Board Order No.: N/A
Meeting of: N/A
File No.: N/A
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